HAMPSTEAD HOCKEY CLUB

TIVOLI ROAD, LONDON N8

Please reply to: Kettner's Restaurant Tel: 01-734-6112

27th January 1987

Mr Colin Greenhalgh 16 Church Street Hampton Middlesex

Dear

The President wared also be pleased to see our small cancus of 'Old Members' at this Supper. Please coming you are free (with wide/portner etc. if you with) _ hope-see you. Coming.

Before memories of Hampstead's exploits in the World Cup fade - will they ever? - it seemed a good idea to have a post World Cup Supper, and this has been arranged at Kettner's Restaurant for Tuesday, 3rd February 1987, at 7.30pm for 8.15pm.

We hope that Liaison Officers and representatives of our English opponents, and anyone else concerned with the World Cup, will come along. It would be helpful, but not necessary, to know the numbers in advance, and perhaps a call to my secretary, Isabel Butt, will fit the bill. It is expected the cost per person will be £10 or so.

I hope that we shall see you on the 3rd.

Yours sincerely

PETER BOIZOT MBE
PRESIDENT
HAMPSTEAD HOCKEY CLUB

* Please ring Isabel direct if you are coming